
correction
GH ivey was incorrectly identified

on the front page of the sept 7 tun-
dra times as the director of the alaska
native medical center he is the area
director of the alaska area native
health service

also the photo of ivey printed on
page 7 of the same issue was credited
to the alaska native medical center
the credit should have been for the
alaska area native health service


